
As more adults and children are at home the lure of the internet for entertainment and keeping in 

contact has increased.  Even more so than usual Internet safety is a priority.  Please see some links 

below to see how you can protect your children (and yourselves) along with some of the pitfalls of 

online gaming and social media. 

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIktuA5LWK2wIVRYXVCh2afg2aEAAYASAAEgIJ

5vD_BwE 

 

https://www.lgfl.net/online-safety/default.aspx 

 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 

 

https://parentinfo.org/ 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers 
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